
April 22, 2018

Middle School Matters

Schedule Updates

Sunday, April 22: PSA Spruce-Up Day, 1-4pm

Mon. April 23- Fri., April 27: ERB Testing (Grades 3-5. 
	 Grades 4 and 5 will complete testing on Thurs., April 26)

Thursday, April 26: Coffee and Conversation to review health 
	 class curriculum, 8:05am

Mon., April 30 - Wed., May 2: Spring Overnight Field Trips

Thursday, May 3
	 National Day of Prayer recognized at Chapel, 9am
	 Morehead Planetarium on campus

Friday, May 4
	 1st and 8th grade buddies to Cinco de Mayo lunch 
	 Middle School non-uniform day
     
Tuesday, May 8
  	 Rising 8th Parent Meeting, 12pm
	 6th and 8th grade community concerts (dress uniform)

Wedneday, May 9: 6th grade to Biltmore (dress uniform)

Thursday, May 10 
	 Family Night!
	 8th grade art outing and lunch downtown (dress 
		  uniform)

Friday, May 11: Kidsbloom, 5-9pm

Teacher Help Days

Teacher help days will run from 3:15 to 4 p.m. 

Wednesday: Mrs. Anderson, Mrs. Goodman, 
Mrs. Current 

Thursday: Mrs. Coulter, Mrs. Hattaway, and 
Mrs. Overcash

Overnight Field Trips

• All students will leave for overnight field trips on Monday, 
4/30 and return on Wednesday, 5/2. 

• 5th and 6th grade students will travel to Williamsburg, VA. 
7th and 8th grade students will travel to Washington D.C. 

• All chaperones are in place (thank you)! 

• Please see details in 4/19 email.

• Middle School will operate on a “no tardy” policy until 8:45 
a.m. on Thursday, 5/3.

MS Matters at Home:
Community Offerings

STEM Summer Camp at Salisbury High School

• For rising 6th-9th grade students
• Camp dates vary according to age
• $35 fee
• Contact jgoodman@salisburyacademy.org for 
more info and paperwork

Uniform Reminders

• Please check MS Matters and the school calendar 
regularly for dress uniform dates. 
• Dress uniform for MS boys includes pants and a 
black or brown belt.
• Shorts and skirts for girls should be fingertip length 
on the sides and in the back. The students grew taller 
over the winter!

Adolescent Health Education 
Classes

Health education classes will begin for our middle 
school students next month. Please join us for 
“Coffee and Conversation” on Thursday, 4/26 to 
learn more about the curriculum and how it is 
presented to students in grades 5-8. With questions, 
email:

jgoodman@salisburyacademy.org 


